TERM 3 WEEK 1 2025 IMPORTANT DATES

WEEK 1 JUL21-JUL 25
MONDAY STUDENTS RETURN
TUESDAY GRADE 5 HUMAN DEVELOPMENT
THURSDAY WESTERN RANGES NETBALL
WEEK 2 JUL28-AUG 1 Year 6 swimming this week — details via Seesaw
MONDAY PUPIL FREE DAY
TUESDAY GRADE 5 HUMAN DEVELOPMENT
SCHOOL COUNCIL
WEDNESDAY 100 DAYS OF PREP — details via Seesaw
THURSDAY GRADE 4 INQUIRY EXPO — details via Seesaw
FRIDAY GRANDPARENTS DAY —9.30am - P,1,2, 11.30am - 3-6
SATURDAY BACK TO BMPS 175 celebration for ex-students staff and families
WEEK 3 AUG 4-AUG 8 Year 5 and 6 swimming this week — details via Seesaw
ICAS — Digital Tech and Writing this week
MONDAY ASSEMBLY
TUESDAY WESTERN RANGES TEE-BALL
WEDNESDAY SCIENCE FAIR
WEEK 4 AUG 11 - AUG 15 Year 5 swimming this week — details via Seesaw
ICAS — English this week
MONDAY — WEDNESDAY GRADE 5 ROSES GAP CAMP
WEEK 5 AUG 18 - AUG 22 Year 5 and Prep swimming this week — details via Seesaw
ICAS — Science and Spelling this week
MONDAY ASSEMBLY - SHAVE FOR A CURE FUNDRAISER
WEEK 6 AUG 25 - AUG 29 Prep swimming this week — details via Seesaw
ICAS — Mathematics this week
MONDAY 175" CELEBRATION TREE PLANTING
TUESDAY SCHOOL COUNCIL
FRIDAY BMPSSA SUMMER SPORTS DAY
WEEK7  SEPT1-SEPTS5 BMPS BOOK WEEK and BOOK FAIR
MONDAY ASSEMBLY AND BOOK WEEK DRESS UP
THURSDAY BOOK WEEK WHOLE SCHOOL INCURSION
FRIDAY FATHER’S DAY STALL & PREP FATHER’S DAY CELEBRATION TBC
WEEK 8 SEPT 8 — SEPT 12
MONDAY YEAR 3 DAY CAMP TO SUNNYSTONES
THURSDAY WESTERN RANGES DIVISION ATHLETICS
NATIONAL RU OK DAY
FRIDAY GRADE 1 WERRIBEE ZOO EXCURSION
WEEK 9 SEPT 15 -SEPT 19 GRADE 6 PRODUCTION WEEK &
MONDAY ASSEMBLY TBC due to Production Week
GRADE 6 GRADUATION PHOTO
FRIDAY LAST DAY OF TERM - FOOTY PARADE & 2.30 PM DISMISSAL




Dear students, parents and carers,

We blinked and landed back in our first week of Term 3.

Our hope is that you have all enjoyed the break from our school routines and are
looking forward to a great term of learning and connecting wherever possible.
Engagement with our 3-Way Interview process was wonderful, and we commend all
families for the spirit in which you embrace this opportunity for our students to grow
as reflective learners in partnership with home and school.

Term 3 dates:
Our dates are posted above, and we draw your attention to the following details.
Pupil Free Day — Monday, July 28 - OSH Club will be available to support families.

Grandparents Day - Friday, August 1
We very much look forward to welcoming our students' grandparents and significant
adults for some time spent in classrooms on this day. In support of parking and
numbers, we have staggered our times:
e 9.30-10.30 Grade P-2 (being mindful of siblings, there will be a room
change opportunity)
e 11.30-12.30 Grade 3-6 (being mindful of siblings, there will again be a
room change opportunity)

Tea and coffee will be available from 9 a.m. for early arrivals or those who bring their
grandchild to school for the start of the day.

A light morning tea will also be available from 10.30 — 11.30, for grandparents
staying for the second session.

Back to BMPS 175th celebration — Saturday, August 2, for ex-students, ex-staff
and interested members of our community. See details in the flyer to follow.

Thank you for forwarding to any ex-students or staff that you are in touch with or
have contacts for.






MOBILE PHONE and CHILD SAFE STANDARDS POLICIES

We take this opportunity to remind our families of the Department of Education
Mobile Phone Policy, put in place to ensure mobile phones and smartwatches are
not used by students when they arrive at school and during the school day, in
support of social and emotional wellbeing and academic learning.

We encourage all of our students to speak to a trusted adult in the first instance at
school, and thank parents and carers for your ongoing support.

The link below will also take you to our Child Safe Standards Policies as a mid-year
prompt, should you wish to familiarise yourself with these documents, ask any
guestions, or give any feedback.

https://bacchusmarshps.vic.edu.au/policies

On Wednesday, August 6, the SHRU (Sexual Harm Response Unit) from the
Department of Education will brief our staff, specifically in the area of Grooming. This
is confronting content, and we remain committed to ensuring our staff are well
supported and educated in this space.

Again, as part of our Child Safe processes, our students will receive ongoing
reminders at assembly and via their classroom teachers that they are not to be
inside without adult supervision.

175 MEMORIAL TREE PLANTING

We are very appreciative to be partnering with Moorabool Landcare Network,
Moorabool Shire, and the Rowsley Nursery to undertake a mass planting at Telford
Park so that our students can see their legacy develop over the next 25 years when
BMPS celebrates 200 years.

Our aim is for a plant to go into the ground for all of our 2025 students and staff, and
there will be signage to commemorate the planting.

When: Monday, August 25
How: Families will be invited to register their availability and interest to assist, and

some students will be bused to the site to assist on the day.
All students will receive a certificate to mark this event taking place on their behalf.












CONGRATULATION

We extended our congratulations to teachers Kealy Buchen, 5M, and Indya Chilton
PC, having completed their first semester as professional educators at BMPS. Kealy
and Indya are the epitome of hardworking, reflective educators doing all they can to
support our students to be their best. We're very fortunate to have them and we wish
them all the very best for a wonderful semester 2.



Congratulations to Damien Pogkas, who came away from the 2025 Oceania Karate
Championships in Noumea, New Caledonia, with a silver medal representing
Australia.

BMPS is very proud of you, Damien. We admire your skill, character strength and
the hard work required to achieve this reward.

WESTERN METRO CROSS COUNTRY

On Thursday 19" June, 7 of our best runners headed to Keilor Park for the Western
Metro Cross Country Championships. There is stiff competition at this level, with
many students doing semi-professional training to get to the next level. Well done to
our students, Billy, Atlas, Hunter, Evie, Mitchell, Owen, and Yasmine, for competing
so hard on the day.



GIRLS AFL DAY

Perfect weather greeted our students for the annual Girls AFL Day at Darley Park
last term. BMPS competed in Division 1 and Division 2 on the day, with both teams
competing hard and finishing 2" overall in both divisions. Thanks to Mr Richards for
coaching, and congratulations to the girls for their efforts.

Just a snippet of what’s happening at BMPS when no one is watching



WESTERN RANGES DIVISION HOCKEY

On Monday 30™ June, our Boys/Mixed Hockey team played St Anthony’s (Melton) to
decide who would progress to the Regional competition. St Anthony’s started well
and got out to a 3-0 lead at half time. Our team showed great spirit to come back and
score 2 second half goals. In the end, St Anthony’s won 3-2.

Congratulations to both teams for excellent sportsmanship throughout the game.
Huge thanks to Miss Jonas for coaching the team and David Arnold for umpiring the
game.

SHAVE FOR A CURE

6H students Arthur, Lucas, llija, and Jack will
shave their heads at assembly this term as
they strive to raise much-needed funds to
find a cure. This is very close to home for
Arthur and the O’Neill family at this time, and
we know BMPS will get behind the boys.

Stay tuned for the link to be posted asap this
term via Compass — well done boys!



As a part of our 175th anniversary, each year level is selecting a concept derived
from the Victorian Curriculum, such as Community, Technologies, Change,
Transport, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Histories and Cultures, Intercultural
Understanding, Sustainability, Buildings, Clothing and Toys and Games.

From there, each classroom is planning the creation of a ‘point in time’ momento in a
slightly smaller than shoebox size perspex box that will capture that concept.

e This installation will be in place for our grandparents' day and back-to-school
celebration on August 1 and 2.

Shannon Nolan’s 1N class is planning to capture the cultural diversity of Bacchus
Marsh in the present day.

Shannon is reaching out to
anyone who has immigrated from
another country (1st and

2"d generation immigrants) and is
now residing in Bacchus Marsh.
All ages welcome. Reach out to
others in your community if you
wish - they do not need to attend
BMPS to be involved but need to
be living in Bacchus Marsh.

If you or anyone you know fits the
brief, please send in a headshot
and list your country of origin.
These will be converted to black
and white with your flag in the
corner.

Shannon and 1N are hoping to
have many images to fill the box,
so please get involved and don't
be shy.

Adults - please send in your headshot.
Students - either send in a headshot or give permission for a student photo to be

taken at school by a student in 1N. (They are developing their photography skills &

Please send all your images to:
shannon.nolan@education.vic.gov.au




ICAS - University of NSW Academic Assessments



ICAS Assessment registrations are open for our Grade 2 — 6 Students. ICAS is a
historic academic competition that has been sat by over 10 million school students
from 16,000 schools across 41 countries since 1981. It recognises academic
performance with engaging, fun questions designed by psychometricians, education
measurement experts and experienced teachers to test students’ higher order
thinking skills.

There are 6 different types of assessments: English, Mathematics, Science, Spelling,
Writing & Digital Technologies.

Assessments will be completed at school within the below date range window and
the specific days for each test will be communicated closer to the dates.

Digital Technologies & Writing — Week of 4" — 8" August

English — Week of 11t - 15" August

Science & Spelling Bee — Week of 18" — 22" of August

Mathematics — Week of 25t - 29t of August

These are voluntary assessments. If you would like your child to participate,
please follow the link below to sign up and pay for your child to sit the assessment/s.
The last day for parents/carers to register for their child’s ICAS participation via the
link below is the 281" July, 2025.

Parent Code: PRA165 Parent Page Link:
https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/parent-payment/PRA165




PLAYGROUND 28 -

Our students and we opened it for our Year 1 students for
the first time last week.

If you have access to plastic crates, tarps, ropes, pool noodles, or any items that our
children can create and build with that will not be affected by the weather, we would

ALWAYS REACH OUuTt

e Thank you to the parents and carers who are reaching out to their child’s
classroom teacher or any of our staff below if we can assist in any way.

Melinda Williams — Principal
Leanne Holt — Business Manager

Daniel Morris - Assistant Principal - Wellbeing & Engagement / Disability Inclusion
Liz Stonka — Leading Teacher — Daily Organisation /Student Medical Health &
Wellbeing

Tiff O’Brien - Learning Specialist - Inclusion — Trauma Informed Practice / Art-
Therapy

Bec Blokland - Disability Inclusion - Profile Facilitator

Belinda Horne - Wellbeing Educator

Sharon Cartledge - Inclusion Coach working across Darley PS, Pentland PS, &
BMC

Bec Conroy - Leading Teacher — Curriculum / Teaching and Learning
Hayley Bonnici - Learning Specialist / Literacy
Kelly Watson — Numeracy Leader — Learning Specialist
Damian Richards Gr5 & 6 & Janaya Walker Gr 3 & 4 - Numeracy - Learning
Specialists
Best wishes for a great Week 1 from the BMPS staff and

students.



Ballarat Gem,
Crystal, Mineral
& Fossil Show.

: h h
D‘ate. 16 & 177 August 2025. Where: Victoria Bowling Club
Time: 9.00 am to 4.00 pm Sat. 231 Victoria Street, Ballarat.

9.00 am to 3.00 pm Sun. “Access via Gent Street”

Entry: S5, Children U12 Free
(When Accompanied with an Adult)

<= Ballarat Melbourne ==

Demonstrations :
Silver Smithing
Gem Faceting

Food and Beverages available

Stalls Selling:
Minerals Specimens,
Gems, Fossils, Beads,

/ Jewellery, Findings etc.













We offer a safe space for girls of all backgrounds to decide and plan what activities they want to do
in their term program — it could be cooking, celebrating national/international days, games, craft,
outdoor skills and activities, going to camp, working on earning a badge or just having a fun night
together! They make new friends, work together in teams and develop leadership skills and
resilience in a non-competitive environment. In Bacchus Marsh, we have units for girls aged 7-9
years (Tuesday) and 10-13 and 13-17 years (Wednesday).

Girls can come and try guides for a free, three-week period. Visit guidesvic.org.au/join-now or
contact as above for more information.













Aussie Hoops Program

This program is a fantastic introduction to basketball for young
children and a great way for them to build skills and confidence in a
fun environment.

The program is aimed at new participants aged 5 to 9. Follow the link
below to register your child:

https://www.playhqg.com/basketball-victoria/org/bacchus-marsh-
basketball-association/6663f749/register










